
With social media reshaping how news is received, the Florida 

Public Service Commission (PSC) launched a Twitter campaign, 

#PSCCelebratesConsumersNCPW, 

for National Consumer Protection Week (NCPW), March 5-11. 

Each day during NCPW, a video tweet using the hashtag featured a 

Commissioner providing an important consumer tip, which is also 

featured here on the PSC’s website, www.floridapsc.com.  PSC staff also 

made presentations to consumers in Central and South Florida during 

the week, showing them how to save money on utility bills and how to 

avoid becoming a victim of scams targeting utilty customers. 

This year marks the 19th Annual NCPW, a coordinated campaign that 

encourages consumers nationwide to take full advantage of their 

consumer rights and make better-informed decisions.  
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